
 

 

 

 

 
 
    
        12 April 2024 

Dear Residents, 

GENERAL DISCUSSION - CATERING 

As you might be aware, our current catering service provider has given us notice to 

terminate their services with all the Evergreen Lifestyle Villages.  

We are currently in the process of looking for a replacement solution for the group and we 

would like to hear any ideas or suggestions that you might have. 

Please join Garry Reed and myself in the Noordhoek Lifestyle Centre on Wednesday 17 

April 2024 from 15:00 to 16:00.  

The purpose of this meeting is to have a positive discussion, receive constructive criticism 

and hear what you as residents would support in the future. 

Keeping in mind that not ALL ideas or suggestion can and will be implemented. 

Please RSVP at the reception desk by no later than Tuesday 16 April 2024 by 17h00 to 

confirm your attendance. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Village Management 

 


